SR 23-123a
Att.1.

EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE MARCH 8, 2023 BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

6.A. Consider receiving a report on potential options for providing service
on the Ashby Avenue segment of Line 80. [Requested by Director
Beckles - 1/11/23]

FINAL ACTION:

MAIN MOTION AS AMENDED: PEEPLES/MCCALLEY to receive the report, thank the
staff, and direct staff to bring back a report on the two existing pilots, Line 60 and Line
78, and a modified pilot on the Ashby corridor with staff recommendation analyzing
service reliability and the service restoration policy. The motion carried by the following
vote:

Ayes: YOUNG, SHAW, BECKLES, WALSH, SYED, McCALLEY, PEEPLES



